
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

13th June 2024 
 
 
Performance at the Summer Fete – Choir  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
We are delighted to say that, as part of our school choir, your child has the fantastic 
opportunity of singing at our school summer fete this term on Saturday 29th June. 
 
On the day of the summer fete, please can your child arrive at school by 1.30pm and 
meet Mrs Tinker on the field by the Gazebo/Outdoor Classroom.  
 
Choir members will be required from 1:45pm until approximately 2:00pm. They will 
perform two songs on the field at 1:45pm.  
 
Children must be accompanied by an adult throughout the time they are at the fete and 
will remain their adult’s responsibility. Choir members should please wear a brightly 
coloured t-shirt with jeans/jean shorts. No school uniform is required.  
 
If your child wishes to join us, please let us know by visiting ParentPay and signing your 
child up by Friday 21st June.  
 
We’re looking forward to the fete and giving parents, friends and the community an 
opportunity to enjoy our singing talents.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Tinker  
Vice-Principal 
 

 


